

Thanks to United Way for support

Dear Editor:

Each year United Way asks the community to generously support the nonprofit network that serves its community. On behalf of Big Brothers Big Sisters, thank you for your generosity and thank you United Way of Carlisle and Cumberland County for advocating on behalf of the network of nonprofit services that act as

United Way

Program Partner

a safety net for individuals in our community.

Thanks to United Way contributions, Big Brothers Big Sisters

is able to serve local at-risk youth in one-to-one positive mentoring relationships. Big Brothers Big Sisters is recognized as an evidence-based program that meets or exceeds standards for mentoring impact.

Children involved in mentoring relationships are less likely to use lrugs and alcohol, strike another individual or become involved with the juvenile justice system.

Mentored youth are more likely to stay in school, develop a positive attitude, build self confidence and graduate from high school.

Your contribution to United Way has made a difference in the life of a child and will result in a better community for us all.

Maddie Young
Executive Director
Big Brothers Big Sisters
of the Capital Region
Cumberland, Dauphin,
Lebanon, Perry Counties